
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

March 27
th

, 2013 

Falabella is glad to announce the opening of a new Sodimac 

store in Peru, reaching to a total of 19 stores in Peru and 

135 stores in the region. 

This new store, which started operations today, is located 

in the district of Ate, in Lima; it has a selling area of 

8,900 m
2
 approx. and will employ around 280 people. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Falabella IR Team 

(56-2) 2380 2012 

inversionistas@falabella.cl 

 


